To: File

Through: Peter J. Ware
Philip A. Barbaccia /&”7

From: Bill XKrumbholz ﬁ;k,
Date: November 2, 1995

Subject: Florida Tire Terminal Waste Tire Beneficial Use
Agreement

All required documentation for the Agreement was received on
August 24, 1995, and approved shortly thereafter. On October 26,
1995 I reinspected the Florida Tire Terminal facility located in
Avon Park, Florida. All conditions of the subject Agreement have
now been met.




